26th March, 1930.

Dear Str,

I wish to thank you for your
httorerthomtu

hlgm in the
whzta fuym..ws .

i
;
:
&

bad the pleture in question sxamtned

mmuuzamuthtiu

not work, ROr eveR a oopy, and is
ore & frevd,

Thanking you for your interess
in the matter.

Yours faithfully,

¥illiam Elstow, Esq.,
968, Addisen Reed,
(Pltt ﬂ W, Mo




